The Renos
Brazil

January 2020

Dear Praying Friends,

This last month has left our hearts filled with thankfulness at increasing opportunities and
longing for wisdom in how to best use our time and energy. John and family spent most of two
weeks in the interior preparing for a Christmas program in Liberty. They met much opposition in
the planning and another event was rescheduled for the same day and place, chairs that had been
made available were taken back and on it went. Even so, they had a good group turn out to sing

praises to our Lord Jesus!
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This last month we lost one of our faithful prayer warriors. Mrs. Gearhart prayed for
each of us daily and sometimes several times a day! What an encouragement that was to us as
we first left for the field. Each time we were back for furlough, she would remind us of her
constant prayers. This last time when Hannah was there, Mrs. Gearhart couldn’t remember her
name but she said, “I pray.” We miss her and her prayers!

Thank you for praying for us! We truly believe that the work advances as a result of
God’s people prayers and that the amazing opportunities we have before us are because you
are praying for us! Thank you from the bottom of our hearts!

Love,

The Renos in Brazil

Sent from: Bible Brethren Church 17829 Woodcrest Rd. Hagerstown, Md. 21740



